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Dear Friend of the Brendan James Huber Foundation,  

Our annual fundraising event for the Brendan James Huber Foundation will be held on Saturday 

June 22, 2024, from 6pm-9pm at BC Brewery in Hunt Valley, Maryland. The evening will 

include heavy appetizers, cash bar, raffle, and our infamous money wheel. We hope to see you there! 

Our foundation was created in loving memory of our son Brendan. It has been 12 years since we 

lost him to an accidental opioid overdose, and we wanted to turn our tragedy into something positive. 

In his memory, we strive to increase awareness and help others battling addiction by donating to local 

recovery centers including Weber Sober Homes, Maryland Addiction Recovery and Helping Up Mission. 

According to Dr. Nora Volk, director of the National Institute on Drug Abuse and National 

Institutes of Health, between May 2022 and May 2023 there were approximately 112,000 Americans who 

overdosed. This is a 37% increase compared to the same 12-month period in 2020. We know the pain of 

losing a loved one to this epidemic and want to help prevent other families from experiencing the same 

loss. 

Please consider helping, there are several ways to contribute: 

• Event Sponsorship: With a donation of $200 or more you can be an Event Sponsor. Your business 

will be acknowledged at our BC Brewery fundraiser June 22nd and your business name 

displayed both on our event banner and website. 

• Raffle: We will be hosting a raffle at our fundraiser June 22nd and are looking for donations 

of goods or services. If you would like to contribute, please call, or email Mary Jo Huber at (410) 

371-0365 or MJHuberRN@yahoo.com. 

• Donate: Donations can be made by visiting BrendanJamesHuber.org and clicking Donate; Venmo 

@BJH-Foundation; or checks made out to Brendan James Huber Foundation can be sent to 6 Lord 

Mayors Ct, Cockeysville, MD 21030. 

Thank you so much for your consideration! We couldn’t run this foundation without your support 

and we are so grateful. We look forward to seeing you on Saturday June 22nd from 6-9 pm at BC Brewery 

in Hunt Valley, MD. Tickets can be purchased on our website BrendanJamesHuber.org or at the door. It 

will be an evening filled with food, fun, and friends! 

 

With Gratitude, 
 
The Huber Family 
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